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We have won!
In pursuance of the tasks outlined in the Decree of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan dated July
5,  2017 "On increasing the effectiveness of  state youth policy and supporting the activities of  the Youth
Union of Uzbekistan" The Program of Additional Measures for the Implementation of the State Youth Policy,
approved by the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education and the Youth Union of Uzbekistan,
hosts the "Tests of Thoughts" The organizational working group has been formed and approved on the
basis of the competition, organization and selection of the contest.

On April  16,  2019,  the  Tashkent  city  2nd qualifying  round of  the  Republican competition  "Tests  of
Thoughts" was held at the Tashkent State University of Economics, in order to implement the tasks
outlined in the Organizational Working Group, dated February 14, 2019. The winners of the competition
were four competing teams of four higher education institutions: TIAC, TSPU, TTESU, TIIAME. It is worth
noting that the teams have been preparing for the qualifying matches very high.

The members of the jury were monitored and evaluated on a charter basis. According to the final results,
they have responded to four criteria in their well-organized speeches, their suggestions on youth politics,
their  problems  and  solutions,  and  responsive  answers  to  questions.  The  first  place  was  taken  by  the
Irrigator team from the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers. Students
who defend the honor of our institute were worthy, vigorous, hard-working, and enjoyed great privileges in
every circumstance.

We congratulate our team with this victory, the 1st place. The 1st place winner of the "Irrigator" team of
the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and  Agricultural Mechanization Engineers , the winners of the regional
stage of the contest "Tests of Thoughts". Congratulations!. We thank team members on behalf of all the
students of the institute. We are grateful to the members of the working group, who are closely involved in
the competition, as well as active students of the Youth union. At the next stage, we're just waiting only for
the 1st place! 
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